
 
  

 
  

 
The filing by the SH 130 Concession Company has no financial impact on I-77 Mobility Partners LLC, or the 

construction and operation of the I-77 Express Lanes. While Cintra is an equity sponsor of both projects, each 

project maintains a separate financial structure.  This matter has not impacted our construction schedule and we 

look forward to continuing our work here in North Carolina.  For additional information please see the attached 

Cintra statement. 

Cintra Statement 
http://cintra.us/ourprojects/sh-130-segments-5-6/sh-130-concession-company-chapter-11-filing/ 
 
SH-130 Statement: 
http://www.mysh130.com/sh130filing/ 
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